
                                          
                                         

 
 
January 9, 2025 
 
 
To: Cass County Commission 
 

 
From: Rita Ussatis, Extension Agent/Cass County 
 
 
RE: Request to Advertise 4-H Fruit Sales to County Employees 
 
 
This is to request permission for Cass County 4-H Clubs/Council to advertise their 
annual 4-H Fruit Sale to Cass County employees. The fruit sale helps fund Cass 
County 4-H youth programs. 4-H falls under NDSU Extension Youth Development. 
 
Employees would preorder and be notified when the fruit arrives. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
 
 
Thank you 

 
Rita Ussatis 


